
New for 2022-23 

SCHOOLSCHOOL
LUNCHLUNCH

Parents – the waiver to provide meals at no cost has expired. To continue receiving meals at a free or

reduced rate, please complete an application. Applications will be sent home with students or you can


complete one online at: https://www.myschoolapps.com/
 

Breakfast will continue to be free to all students enrolled in Fannin County Schools. 
 

Lunch prices are as follows:
Elementary: $2.35
Middle/High: $2.60

Adult: $4.55



 Get ahead of the game by filling out your meal application before school starts! Follow the link to fill out

your meal application today:  https://www.myschoolapps.com/
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